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To Whom it Concerns,

West Virginia Governor Earl Ray Tomblin made the comment that U.S. natural gas supplies would stabilize global 
market on energy and help free up countries relying on Russia or OPEC for their energy needs. I agree with this 
comment. The department of energy’s study on Liquefied Natural Gas Exports shows that the United States has a 
plentiful amount of this resource and can meet demands from foreign countries on exports. Investing in this 
export would develop good trade relations with our allies around the world and insert the United States as a 
world leader in the energy industry. The United States has the ability to export a resource that would help allies 
across the globe meet their energy needs and create much-needed jobs and revenue here at home.

 
I strongly support the application for Liquefied Natural Gas Exports and urge the Department of Energy to move 
forward on this and seize this great opportunity.

 
Thank you,

 
Col. John Macdonald(Ret.)
Johnston, Iowa




